West Los Angeles Unit 562 March 31st 2018 board meeting

Attending: Bob Shore, Jordon Chodorow, Roger Clough, Peter Benjamin, Chuck Fonaron, Michele DeLorean, Lee Hausner, Howard Einberg, Michele DiLorenzo

- 1. The treasurer's report was accepted as presented
- 2. The results of the new voting to determine whether Unit 562 would financially participate in the newsletter were 6 in favor and 5 opposed. Two board members abstained. We will determine what that participation will be.
- 3. There are currently two vacancies on the board. It was suggested that Sally Aminoff and Alyssia Kennedy be invited to a meeting to see if they would have interested in board membership
- 4. Peter has been exploring locations for the next Sectional. The Elks Club in Culver City is available. We will need to rent chairs and supplies. Becky Clough has agreed to create the flyer. Peter will arrange for the tables and supplies.
- 5. The board approved a spring team game tournament followed by an additional tournament. Barrington will get the 1st choice of which event they wish to host. Beverly Hills Bridge Club will host the other event..
- 6. Michele introduced some new ideas for expanding the interest in bridge. Her suggestions included creating high school programs and developing social bridge games at the clubs which would then hopefully lead to more interested bridge players coming to play duplicate. Michele and Lee will brainstorm some more ideas.

New Business

- 1. It was moved and seconded that we pay the required 30 pounds for the hosting of the unit web site.
- What is the appeal process for a unit event? What does ACBL say about this situation? The current appeal process will be reviewed and the discussion on this topic was tabled for further discussion

The next board meeting will be held on May 10th at 10727 Wilshire Blvd at 6:30 PM